
 

 National Electric Power Regulatory Authority (NEPRA) 

Notice for Rescheduling of Public Hearing  
in the Matter of Final Test Run Report for Competitive Trading Bilateral Contract 

Market (CTBCM) Submitted by the Central Power Purchasing Agency (Guarantee) 
Limited (CPPA-G) 

 

All stakeholders, the general public, and interested/affected parties are hereby informed 

that the Public Hearing regarding the subject matter, scheduled for May 28, 2024, has been 

rescheduled due to the public holiday declared on the said date in commemoration of Youm-

e-Takbeer. The Public Hearing will now be held as per following schedule: - 

 

Date May 30, 2024 

Time 03:00 p.m. 

Venue Hearing Hall, 5th Floor, NEPRA Tower G-5/1, Islamabad  

Zoom Link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86378644906 

Meeting ID 863 7864 4906 

 

(2). All stakeholders interested parties/consumers and the general public are invited to 

participate in the above-mentioned public hearing to express their views/comments. The 

Issues of Public Hearing can be accessed on the official website of NEPRA (i.e., 

https://nepra.org.pk/news.php). For any further clarification/information, office of the Registrar 

may be contacted on the following address: - 

 
 

Registrar  
 

NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower, Attaturk Avenue (East), G-5/1, Islamabad. 
Tele: 051-9206500/2013200; Fax 051-9210215/2600026 

E-mail: registrar@nepra.org.pk 
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